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The future should be exciting, you 

know? It shouldn't be a nerve-

wracking experience.  

-Brendon Urie 

Message from the Editor 

By Megan Armstrong, Cohort 47 

Incoming Communications Director 

Hello Faculty, 

I am the incoming Communications Director. A little about me: I am from cohort 47 and currently in 

my Psychiatric Nursing class. When I graduate, I am hoping to work in the NICU, but I would also love 

to work in Labor and Delivery or in Adult ICU. 

I am so excited to be stepping into this role. So far, I have enjoyed redesigning the student 

newsletter and then transferring the new design over to the faculty newsletter. The future of this 

position for me is very exciting. I do have experience in the duties of this position from my current 

job and I love that I can incorporate that into my nursing life. I hope you all will enjoy this newsletter 

and the future ones to come.  

And one last note, check out our newly designed website! Brittany has been redesigning it and it 

looks amazing. Check it out here. 

http://www.nusnasd.org/
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NUSNA in the Community 

A message from Professor McLaughlin  about the event: 

“This is one of our very own NU Dept. of Nursing 

Fundamentals Student – Starla Pigott. She volunteered 

through NUSNA to join our 2nd (ever) “Teal Steps” 

Ovarian Cancer Awareness 5K! She represented the 

school and department with energy, excitement, and 

compassion as we worked with Ovarian Cancer survivors 

and their families/friends at this amazing event!"  

FACULTY NEEDED! 
Faculty is still needed for the Giro GranFondo Medical 

Aid Station on Sunday, October 22nd 0700- 1400. 

Email Kyle to sign up for this event. 

mailto:nunsa.communityservice@gmail.com
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Upcoming Events 

Workshops Director will be 

up for election in October 

NATIONAL UNIVERSITY - NURSING WHITE 

COAT AND PINNING CEREMONY  

Friday, November 10, 2017 from 9:30 AM to 

12:30 PM 

THE WESTIN SAN DIEGO GASLAMP QUARTER 

910 Broadway Circle 

San Diego, CA 92101  

Faculty is invited to attend! 

 National University Honor Society 

Induction Ceremony 

October 6, 2017, from 10:00am to 11:30pm at 

the Spectrum Campus. The room number will 

be posted at the front entry on arrival at the 

event.  

Faculty is invited to attend! 

CNSA 

CNSA is quickly approaching. It will be October 6th-8th at the Sheraton Fairplex Hotel in 

Pamona, CA. 

Faculty is welcomed to attend! 
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